
From: Bartlett, Matthew
To: Parr, Nancy B.
Subject: Westinghouse Pre-Application Meeting Request for Proposed Change to the Controlled Access Area
Date: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 7:52:00 AM

Nancy,
 
As discussed during the site visit held on November 8, 2018, and via phone and email, see
below, Westinghouse has requested a pre-application meeting in early December 2018 to
discuss Westinghouse’s plans to remodel the sites Administrative Building and modify the
Controlled Access Area (CAA).  This will require an amendment to the physical security
plan.  The purpose of the pre-application meeting is for the Westinghouse security manager
to provide NRC staff with an overview of the project and describe the plans to revise the
physical security plan.
 
The email below and this response will be docketed to support opening a new Cost Activity
Code to support this pre-application meeting and the subsequent submittal and review. 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Matt Bartlett
NMSS/FCSE/ECB
Fuel Cycle Project Manager
301-415-7154
 
From: Parr, Nancy B. [mailto:parrnb@westinghouse.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 11:50 AM
To: Bartlett, Matthew <Matthew.Bartlett@nrc.gov>
Cc: Couture, Gerard F <couturgf@westinghouse.com>
Subject: [External_Sender] Amendment Request
 
Matt,
 
As part of our Columbia modernization efforts, we are in the early, conceptual stages of planning a
change to our Controlled Access Area (CAA). This change would provide enhanced access control to
our facility.
 
It is premature at this point to have a meeting as we are still conceptually figuring out what makes
sense. We are targeting to have the necessary details in early December and would like to get on
your schedule for a pre-application meeting in that time frame.
 
I just wanted to give you an early heads up.
 
Thanks!
 
Nancy
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